
COMMENTS FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL (PERFORMANCE AND 
GROWTH) 

 
A141 AND ST IVES STUDY 

 
7.1 The Panel received the A141 and St Ives Study at its meeting on 16th 

September 2020. 
 
7.2 Councillor Gardener raised a concern over the possibility of a lack of capacity 

on the B-roads around the A141 once the upgrade has been complete. In 
response, Members were reassured that phase two of the study would 
undertake a more in depth study to ensure the local road network has 
sufficient capacity to cope. It was noted that this would also include changing 
prioritisation of some routes to ensure the majority of the traffic is directed 
where it is intended. 

 
7.3 Councillor Dew asked whether the study had considered rerouting Harrison 

Way in order to make access to St Ives easier. In response, Members were 
informed that any such considerations would be undertaken by a more in 
depth St Ives study. The current study only reviewed the current situation and 
did not review future capacity. 

 


